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CAF This Term – Wall of Hands Campaign 

 

Did you know that in some very remote Indigenous 

communities, only 1 in 5 children can read at Australia’s 

minimum literacy standard?  

We are proud to support the Australian Literacy & Numeracy 

Foundation (ALNF) to help close the Indigenous literacy gap 

as well as help increase language, literacy and numeracy 

standards across Australia.  

To help raise awareness, we will be participating in the Wall 

of Hands Campaign. Throughout term 3, we aim to provide 

over 1,000 literacy packs to Indigenous primary school aged 

children across Australia. 

Children in our programs will engage in activities that help in 

closing the Indigenous literacy gap. With the Camp Australia 

Foundation, dollar matching all donations, we will also be 

helping to raise much needed funds. 

   

Visit Us in Program to Find Out More 

You are welcome to drop in anytime and see how we are helping to bridge the Indigenous literacy gap in our 

programs.  

 

Program Details 

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au  

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon. 

From the Team at Camp Australia  
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